
 

  Brian Taylor (13/5/2022) 

 
Summary/Minutes of EGC Committee Meeting, 2 May 2022. 
 
Present: Anna Carmio (via Webex), Brian Taylor, Garry Gould, Helma Nollen, Ignacio Aguilar 
Sanchez, Peter Behrmann, Vincent Regis. Absent: Reno Harboe-Sorensen. 
 
Agenda. 
1. Minutes of last meeting, matters arising and actions. 
2. Communications to members. 
3. Website development and timescale. 
4. WHS and recording of ‘casual rounds’. 
5. Bedrijfs League. 
6. Course maintenance and future plans. 
7. AOB. 
 
1. Review action items and matters arising: 

• Garage under-door sealing implemented. 
• Existing sponsors contacted with respect to renewed support in 2022. Others to be 

contacted. 
• ‘Golf Experience’ 2022 sign-up in Proware: Monday evenings from 16 May to 11 July 

 
2. Communications: Bulk emailing using info(at)egcgolf.nl etc. now working satisfactorily. 
Need to make emails to members event specific (i.e. no ‘newsletters’) and post equivalent info 
on website. 
 
3. Website: From comments received so far, the ‘new-look’ website appeared to be appreciated. 
Anna and Vincent to expedite the upgrade. 
 
4. Handicaps: The application of the WHS for various rounds on the course lead to a lively, if 
not impassioned, discussion. Further consultation would be conducted by Brian. 
 
5. Bedrijfs league: The dates for the 2022 have been fixed. Vincent will organise the EGC 
team. Given the apparent demise of Doodle as a useful tool, sign-up would be done through 
the app Datumprikker. (See: https://datumprikker.nl/p7xr6uq99xuiu86n ) 
 
6. Course planning: Following an overview by Peter, it was agreed that the long-term plan to 
renew the greens should be continued with first priority given to hole seven. The course 
architect Alan Rijks would be consulted. If feasible, the new green should be ready in the 
Spring of 2023. 
 
7. AOB 

• Since the effective demise of Doodle, the ‘Golf Experience’ was set up in Proware. 
Members who wish to participate are encouraged to register for evenings as much in 
advance as possible to assist the organizers. Don’t forget to cancel if you can’t make it. 

• The EGC will support the ESTEC Teams Day (an initiative of the acting Director and 
the SSCC) on 22 June. This gives us an opportunity to attract new members to the club. 

• Ignacio or Garry will act as EGC Chair in Brian’s absence through May/early June. 
 


